
                                                   MARC Meeting,  December 1st  2022

The meeting was called to order by Lee KC8ITI at 7:35pm at the Salvation Army Building with 14 
members present and 5 via conference call.  

An attendance sheet was passed around.  Please bring any corrections or additions or the minutes to the
attention of the club secretary Linda KC8MUD.  The meeting minutes can be seen in the club web page
w8kea.org under current news.  

Repeater Presentation- John W8QN-  John gave a power point presentation and talk showing the 
disassembly of the old tower site and and installation of the new repeater and equipment at the new 
site.  

Presentations-Will K8VFO- Will asked club members what topics and presentations they would be 
most interested in. He included a calendar of upcoming programs.  A discussion followed.  

EC/RO- Jack K8GTG-  Jack let us know about an upcoming AUXCOMM meeting and that there is an 
in-person sky warn meeting on March 2nd at the Law Enforcement Center.

Treasurer’s report-John W8QN-   Thank-you to all the members who have renewed their club dues. 

Christmas Party- Linda KC8MUD- There is a Club Christmas Party planned for January 5th at the Red 
Oak Restaurant in Sanford at 6:00pm    Bring a white elephant gift and a good appetite.  

VE Session- Dennis N8ERF-  Dennis has a VE session planned for December 10th.  
High School Meetings-Dennis N8ERF-  Still doing very well with 17 students.  The seniors are 
recruiting more students to join.  

Military Day- Lee KC8ITI-  A chance to test equipment and listen to military frequencies is coming up 
on December 6th and 7th.  

Old Radios- Lee KC8ITI-  Lee told about fixing two antique radios for a friend of Stan’s K6VWE.  

NET Controls: December 8th  John W8QN
December 15th Paul N8GEM
December 22nd Lee KC8ITI
December 29t Phil KE8KDM

A motion to adjourn was made by John W8QN 
and seconded by Dennis N8ERF.

The meeting ended at 9:05 pm,
Respectfully submitted, 
by Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary


